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Comments: Hello there,

 

I am writing to ask that the US Forest Service does not chop down the 11,800 acres planned in the TGIRP. We

are going through the 6th mass extinction on this planet. Extreme weather conditions are predicted to worsen.

There has been thunder both this winter and last. The older forests are best at trapping C02. If keeping these

woods alive is going to help slow down the rising temperatures on Earth, I think we should keep them alive,

storing greenhouse gasses and getting better at doing so as they age. Please do not violate President Biden's

executive order from Earth Day 2022 to protect these old forests for the benefit of climate and biodiversity. 

 

Thank you.

 


